
 

 
“So what’s next? Aren’t you done?” – that’s probably the most frequent question I’ve 
gotten from friends since we successfully went live with Supply Chain Management a 
month ago. What’s next? More Workday!  
 
We are very excited to start to move the first of the Student operations over to 
Workday and we will continue those efforts in subsequent phases for the next year. In 
the meantime, Workday is gearing up for their next version release in the fall and there 
are some cool enhancements coming to the system, particularly around the end-user 
experience with the system. Stay tuned to this and other Workday communications that 
come out for more information.  
 
Speaking of more information, you can still log into Healthstream and check out the 
training opportunities and “ask the trainer” sessions that are coming up. Make your 
Workday Count!  
 
 

Where are we in the project? 

Move to Production activities underway for upcoming Workday Student Recruiting and 

Admissions go-live on June 1st.  The training team is finishing up WDS 101: Workday 

Student Recruiting training and will move to Admissions training.  The Cashnet 

implementation is continuing.  Configuration continues for Milestone 2 – will include 

Curriculum Management and first wave of Financial Aid functionality 

One of the duties of the Workday Integrations Team is to look for ways to enhance and 

optimize UMMC’s Workday implementation.  Since April 2nd, UMMC’s supply chain 

team has printed over 10,000 goods delivery labels.  The Integrations Team, working 

with our implementation partner Accenture, analyzed that label printing process.  They 

identified a way to optimize that process saving about 5 seconds per label.  That 

optimization has been put in place.  As we proceed with moving out Student Systems 

into Workday, your Workday Team will continue to look for opportunities to save time 

and money. 

 

 


